
Edinburgh to Levenmouth line
open now

The  Edinburgh  to  Levenmouth
Trainline has opened to the public.
New train stations open in Leven and Cameron Bridge on 2 June,
with rail services connecting customers with Edinburgh, Fife,
and the Tay Cities. 

The £116million Levenmouth Rail Link, which is being funded by
The Scottish Government and delivered by Network Rail and
ScotRail,  will  reconnect  Leven  and  Cameron  Bridge  to
Scotland’s railway network for the first time in more than
half a century.

The reopening of the railway is an exciting moment for local
communities.
The  reintroduction  of  the  railway  line  will  improve
connectivity for local communities, providing greater access
to education, entertainment, and employment.
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